
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends,                                                              December 2018/January 2019 

My wife and I want to say thank you so much for all your love, prayers, support, cards, e-mails, gifts, 

and other acts of kindness this past year. Only Heaven will truly reward you for all you have done to 

help us reach precious souls with the Gospel. We are truly blessed and so grateful for all your 

generosity. 

In the past months, we were able to travel to various parts of Mexico to teach, train, and help many 

churches in evangelistic campaigns, as well as teach in several Bible colleges, emphasizing the 

importance of doing the work of an evangelist to make full proof of our ministry, as the Bible teaches. 

We preached the Gospel and helped churches in Ciudad Victoria, Tamaulipas; Toluca, Mexico State; 

Oaxaca, Oaxaca; Villahermosa, Tabasco; Homún, Yucatan; Mérida, Yucatan; Cancún, Quintana Roo; 

and Campeche, Campeche. We have been traveling so much, preaching the glorious Gospel of Christ, 

and we praise the Lord that He has kept us safe and protected us, and, most importantly, that thousands 

of people have come to know Christ as their Saviour. 

In our travels, we were able to put my new Evangelism Manual and Evangelism School in the hands of 

many national pastors and their people. Please pray that God would use these resources to help God’s 

people to reach a greater harvest of souls for the Lord Jesus Christ. 

If anyone is interested in having these evangelistic resources to help you reach Spanish people for the 

Lord, here are two links that may be helpful: 

http://laespada.org/product/ManualDeEvangelismo/manualdeevangelismo.php    

http://laespada.org/product/escueladeevangelismo/escueladeevangelismo.php  

You can also order them through the website laespada.org. Go to tienda (“store”), click on libros 

(“books”), and then click on Manual de Evangelismo or Escuela de Evangelismo. If you click on the 

arrow down in the white box under the price, you will see more options, such as for the digital copy or 

the manual and the school together. I hope and pray these Spanish resources will help you to reach 

more Spanish people for the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 My friends, once again, we wanted to emphasize how grateful we are for all your love, prayers, and 

support that are helping us to make a difference for the Lord. Please pray that God would use us in a 

greater way to see more souls saved for the glory and honor of the Lord Jesus Christ.   

Yours for souls,  

Darrell Ratcliff 
Philippians 4:13 
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